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TOWN OF FORESTPORT PLANNING BOARD 

MEETING MINUTES       FEBRUARY 10, 2021 

 
 

A Zoom meeting was called to order at 6:29 p.m. by Chairman P. Rejman, attended by 

members G. Ritter and A. Daktor; T Tyler and D. Ultsch being absent.    

In addition, the following joined the meeting:  C. O’Keefe; D. Frymire; G. LePage 

(Boonville Planning Board Chairman); and M. Johnson (Tug Hill Commission) 

 

Minutes of the January 13 Meeting were approved on motion from G. Ritter/A. Daktor 

   

Subdivision / Parcel Line Adjustment Activity / Merge: 

David Kaltenbach - #8.003-1-1.2, 300 Long Lake Rd. 2 lot subdivision.  Tabled from 

the January meeting.  Mr. Frymire updated the Board on the current status of APA 

acceptance, and explained the property’s history and Mr. Kaltenbach’s plans for it.  

On motion by G. Ritter/A. Daktor a (Zoom) Public Hearing will be scheduled for 

March 20 at 6:15 p.m.  

           

Old Business: 

 M. Johnson of the Tug Hill Commission, and G. LePage from Boonville’s Solar 

Energy Committee were present, and addressed issues with the Solar Laws being drafted 

by both Boonville and Forestport.  Comments from Mr. Johnson’s recent review of 

Forestport’s Draft were explained and debated.  He will re-review the Draft based on these 

conversations. 

 

 A meeting will be scheduled in the near future between Mr. Johnson, and both the 

Boonville and Foresport Planning Boards to further discuss the issue and move forward.               

 

New Business:  None came before the Board 

                          

The meeting was adjourned at 7:26 p.m. on motion from G. Ritter/A. Daktor 

 

   The next regular scheduled Planning Board meeting is March 10, 2021 at 6:30 PM at 

the Forestport Town Hall. (Zoom Meeting) 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy L. Pascucci, Secretary 



 

 2 

 

 

 

. 


